The American Legion, Brown Post 30 met at Roadhouse, Dec. 08-2015 @ 6:00pm.

There were four members present and 3 guests. The Chaplain had no report of any sick call, injuries or
anyone in need of relief. A financial report was given.

Keith Brown said that John Watts wanted membership into Post 30 and his membership #201621937
was accepted.

There was mention that the Elks Club has a breakfast for veterans the 3rd Sat. of the month from 7-10.

Our post agreed to meet at the Roadhouse and Stephanie Griffin, Historian, would continue to report
the notice of each upcoming meeting in the Paris News.

An idea was made by Chaplain Wally Seibel to have American Legion Post 30 cards made and he
would check the cost of printing. $50 dollars max was approved by Post 30 and Keith Brown said that
he would pay up to $20 dollars if the amount went over.

Topics such as having the Commander Don Karasek and the Financial Officer, Stephanie Griffin, be
bonded were discussed. Stephanie Griffin stated she would look into the cost and procedure to be

bonded.

A motion for American Legion to continue to pay for meals was made by Keith Brown and Chaplain
Wally Seibel seconded the motion. The next meeting is scheduled for Jan.12, 2016.

A tax report was mentioned and Keith Brown motioned we check with Mike Endsley or Mike Smith,
bookkeeper.

Chaplain Wally Seibel seconded the motion. The previous meeting's minutes were accepted.

Chaplain Wally Seibel made a motion that Chet Cook be removed from the bank account and Keith
Brown seconded the motion.

Stephanie R. Griffin 12-08-2015



